
From: William Callahan [mailto:wjcbc1916@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 10:03 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northernpass transmission Lines 
 
William Callahan 
886 Ten Rod Rd. 
Farmington, NH 03835 
 
December 20, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
Northern pass Transmission lines should be under ground. The electric power should be used in NH and 
also lower our bills. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
William Callahan 
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